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June 4, 1975

Mr. Howard W. Burnett Re: 1630
U. S. Department of Agriculture

Forest Service - NA

6816 Market Street

Upper Darby, Pennsylvania 19082

Dear Mr. Burnett:

We are interested in obtaining one or more of the "Moon
Tree" seedlings for display in the arboretum at the State
Tree Nursery.

Please forward additional details to Barton E. Zeh,
State and Private Forestry, N.Y.S. Department of Environmental
Conservation, 50 Wolf Road, Albany, New York 12233.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

J. 0. Preston, Director
Division of Lands and Forests

Barton E. Zeh
Principal Forester
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